
 

 

 
NZ Windfarms announces appointment of FNZC as advisor 
5 October 2018 

NZ Windfarms is pleased to announce that it has engaged First NZ Capital Limited (FNZC) to assist 
the Board of Directors with its strategic review that was announced at the AGM on 26 September 
2018. FNZC has had extensive experience in assisting and advising clients in the New Zealand energy 
sector. 
  
As stated to shareholders present at the AGM, the strategic review is assessing the capital structure 
of the company and evaluating the range of options available.  This includes the potential sale of the 
company or its assets. FNZC will work with the company and Board of Directors to assess sale 
options available with a focus on maximising shareholder value. 
  
This review remains ongoing and the Board of Directors will update shareholders in due course with 
any major developments. 
 

For further information contact: 

John Worth, CEO 
+64 21 800 310 
john@nzwindfarms.co.nz 
 
Stuart Bauld, Chairman 
Stuart.bauld@ekc.co.nz 
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